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FIFA safety & security questionnaires 

Dear General Secretaries, 

In order to improve the support that FIFA can offer to member associations in the critical field of safety 

and security, FIFA’s Safety & Security Subdivision is looking to gain a better understanding of the local 

picture in terms of safety and security across its member associations, and the regional confederations. 

To help us ensure our efforts are as effective as possible, you will find a link to the questionnaire, 

designed to establish the current capacity for and approach to safety and security in each member 

association, in the email relating to this letter.  

It is only by working together that we can raise the bar of safety and security standards across the board 

to ensure that everyone who enters a football stadium is safe. To this end, the relationship and 

cooperation between FIFA, the confederations, and the FIFA member associations are critical. We are 

also sending a similar questionnaire to each regional confederation to gain an understanding of the 

safety and security capacity in each confederation and how this ties in with the relevant member 

associations and other organisations. A copy of this questionnaire is attached for your information. 

We would be grateful for your leadership in ensuring the member association questionnaire is 

completed by 15 May at the latest. 

We thank you for your essential cooperation in helping to make football safe and secure worldwide. 

Yours faithfully, 

FÉDÉRATION INTERNATIONALE DE  

FOOTBALL ASSOCIATION 
 

 
 

Zvonimir Boban    

Deputy Secretary General (Football)   

cc: - FIFA Council 

 - Confederations 


